
BROOMFIELD GENEALOGY SOCIETY 

BOARD MEETING 

10 FEBRUARY 2020 

 

The meeting was held at noon in the Mamie Dowd Eisenhower Library.  Board 

members present were Karen Yudnich, President; Rani Machoi, Webmaster; Garry 

Anderson, Membership; BobYudnich, Treasurer; Cecil Tice; Kay Miller, Recording 

Secretary. 

Meeting began with familiarization of the board with the new sound equipment 

and use with the library’s system. 

Garry Anderson reviewed the notes for the February newsletter. 

Discussion concerning payment of membership dues by credit card with note that 

there will be a $0.75 charge for credit card use.  Dues may also be paid by cash or 

check. 

Karen Yudnich covered the agenda for the February meeting on Thursday.  She 

also wanted input on possible charge for members and nonmembers for 

attending the Basic Genealogy Class to be given by Diane Barbour. 

The next Board meeting will be held on March 2nd at 12:30 PM at the Mamie 

Dowd Eisenhower Library. 

Respectfully submitted:  Kay Miller 

 


